29th June 2015

My Ref: PJB/Lic

Email : philip.bensted@thanet.gov.uk
Ask For: Mr P Bensted

Ext No: 7630

Your ref : -

Dear Sir/Madam

Draft Licensing Policy

The 2003 Licensing Act requires Licensing Authorities to review and consult on their
Statement of Licensing Policy every five years.

Please find enclosed a draft policy statement. Only a few minor alterations have been made
to the document where statute or addresses have changed. The consultation period will run
from the 1 July to the 23" September next. Any comments to licensing@thanet.gov.uk.

At the end of the consultation period a report will be going to Council in December 2015 so
that the new policy can be in place in January 2016.

Yours faithfully

Regulatory Services Manager

Thanet District Council
PO Box 9

Cecil Street

Margate

Kent

CT9 1XZ

01843 577000
www.thanet.gov.uk



